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The Sherman County School District will celebrate the induction of four individuals and 

one team into the Sherman County School District Hall of Honor during half-time of 

the September 22, 2017 home football game against Pilot Rock High School.  The public 

is welcome to join the celebration at a pre-event banquet reception that will take place 

prior to the game at 5:30 p.m.  At the banquet designated speakers will share memories 

and the Boosters will be offering a $10.00 tri-tip dinner for adults and $5.00 for 

children under 10.  

The 2017 inductees include Author, Legislator and Journalist, Giles French 

(posthumously); former School District Board Member, County Commissioner, 

Historian and Sherman County eNews creator, Sherry Kaseberg; former Student 

Athlete/Olympian, Amy (Martin) Shaffer; long-time dedicated Employee/Coach Gary 

Shelton; and the 2001 State Championship Women’s Basketball Team. 

The purpose of the Hall of Honor is to formally recognize outstanding contributions to 

the heritage and tradition of the Sherman County School District.  It is the intent of this 

Hall of Honor to recognize and preserve the memory of students, teachers, athletes, 

teams, coaches, boosters, and others whose achievements and support have brought 

recognition and honor to the Sherman County School District.   

For information regarding the Hall of Honor or to nominate a candidate for future 

induction, please visit www.shermancountyschooldistrict.weebly.com and click on the 

Hall of Honor tab.  For questions, call Wes Owens at 541-565-3500. 

 


